
I would like to support the proposal that all Coal Seam Gas activities are 
monitored for their effects on water. 
 
I believe base data is required before a mine is authorised, and ongoing   
comparative data is reported on to keep track of any effects of Fracking on   
water and air quality. 
 
I believe CSG is a short sighted industry, that will pollute our environment for 
ever. I would like to see it completely banned 
 
Kind regards 
David  Hauseman 
 


